
From:	Brenda	Torney	
Sent:	Monday,	November	27,	2017	9:10	AM	
To:	Faculty	
Subject:	TLC	News	(27	November	2017) 
	

Dear	Colleagues,		

“But	I	have	to	get	an	A	in	this	class!”		

Final	exams	are	coming	around	again,	as	are	end-of-semester	papers	and	
presentations,	and	students	often	panic,	putting	us	in	an	uncomfortable,	if	not	
impossible,	position.	

How	can	we	maintain	a	healthy	balance	between	the	requirement	to	grade	our	
students’	work	and	our	objective	to	promote	engaged	and	effective	learning	in	our	
classes?	

One	area	to	think	about	is	testing.	When	do	we	test?	How	do	we	test?	Why	do	we	
test?	These	are	questions	to	consider	when	planning	a	course	(something	many	of	us	
are	doing	now	for	next	spring)	but	also	when	in	the	throes	of	teaching	a	course	(like	
right	now!).	Finals	are	approaching,	and	


